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Ambrosia Beetle Alert
By: Stanton Gill

We had the third warm day in a row today and we are seeing dramatic 
increases in our alcohol traps at CMREC in Ellicott City and the site in 
Brookeville, MD. I just gave alcohol sacks to Andrew Ristvey to place on 
the Eastern Shore this afternoon. I have not seen samples from Darnestown 
yet this week.

Here are the catch numbers for CMREC and Brookville sites:

				    CMREC      		       Brookville

Xylosandrus germanus	 12                         		  4
Xylosandrus crassiusculus	 2                           		  0
Xyleborinus saxesenii		 6                             		  3
Carabidae beetles		  3				    0
Flea beetles			   4				    0	

http://go.umd.edu/ipmppc
https://www.facebook.com/umdipm
http://extension.umd.edu/sites/default/files/_docs/programs/ipmnet/Emerald%2520Ash%2520Borer%2520-%2520Decision-making%2520Process-UMD.pdf
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New IPMnet Website

The new website for Extension went live this afternoon so our urls for IPMnet have changed. To quickly get to 
the new site, use https://go.umd.edu/ipmnet. It has links to the IPM alerts and conferences etc.

It's still a work in progress at the moment and more information will be added throughout the spring and 
summer.

https://go.umd.edu/ipmnet

